----- vriginal iviessage-----
From: Dinkel, Mike [mailto:Mike.Dinkel@anadarko.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 11:13 AM

To: Prince, Nancy

Cc: Chesson, Robert; Schneider, Paul ; Hamilton, Gregory
Subject: RE: Ft St Vrain

Hi Nancy,

For the 4X well, we have been managing all of these incidents under
remediation number 723. If possible, could remediation number 4315 be
closed and linked to remediation number 723? Also, you are correct that
Document 2606722 is for the 13X well and should be moved to Remediation
number 3685.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Mike

————— Original Message-----

From: Prince, Nancy [mailto:Nancy.Prince@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 10:56 AM

To: Dinkel, Mike

Cc: Chesson, Robert; Schneider, Paul ; Hamilton, Gregory
Subject: Ft St Vrain

Mike,
I'm looking at the information you sent, and | think | have figured out
the Ft. St. Vrain projects.

At the #4 well (APl 123-10163), there have been a total of 3 incidents
reported. Two of these are combined under one Remediation #, and the
third has a separate Remediation #. Remediation is on-going on both of
the Remediation projects.

Incident # Form 27 # Remediation #
851975 1104811 723

1175416 1104811 723

1982383 1984173 4315

At the #13X tank battery (APl #123-10456), there is one incident with
one Remediation # that is on-going.
1396463 1396784 3865

It appears that | can close the open Form 19 #1982383 with reference to
the on-going Remediation #4315 (which is where my original query
started).

Also, Document #2606755, filed under Remediation #4315, relates to the
injection that happened at 13X and should be moved to Remediation #3865.
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Please let me know if this is correct, if you need more information, or
if there is something | missed.

Thanks for your help.

Nancy Prince, CHMM
719-213-6109

————— Original Message-----

From: Dinkel, Mike [mailto:Mike.Dinkel@anadarko.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 11:00 AM

To: Prince, Nancy

Cc: Chesson, Robert; Schneider, Paul ; Hamilton, Gregory
Subject: RE: Spill report follow up questions

Nancy,

I tried to send the email below with the missing forms/reports attached;
however, the email was rejected by your server due to the file size. 1
mailed a data disc with the files today. Please call if you have any
questions.

Thanks,

Mike Dinkel
Office: (720) 929-6368
Cell: (303) 319-5969

————— Original Message-----

From: Dinkel, Mike

Sent: Tuesday, November 09, 2010 2:50 PM

To: Nancy Prince

Cc: 'Chesson, Robert'; Schneider, Paul ; Hamilton, Gregory
Subject: Spill report follow up questions

Nancy,

I've attached the spreadsheet with responses to your questions. Also, |
have attached the various forms/reports that are missing from the COGCC
database. My only question is on row three of the spreadsheet. The

well is listed as the Ft. St. Vrain. Is this the Ft. St. Vrain 4?

Based upon the incident date it would be; however, it lists injection
approval under most recent correspondence. We have not asked for
injection approval at this site. | think the injection approval may

need to be moved to the Ft. St. Vrain 13X. If you have any other
questions, please let me know.

Thanks,
Mike Dinkel

Office: (720) 929-6368
Cell: (303) 319-5969
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